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May 2019 	

 Business Meeting 	
The meeting was held on the 15th at Macedonia Church.  There were 35 members in 
attendance.  Earl Purcell presided over the meeting in the absence of the president. 	
 	

• The	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	rendered.	
• 50/50	drawing	was	held	and	Jim	Edwards	won.	
• Earl	indicated	that	Carl	wanted	to	discuss	the	philosophy	on	Senior	Club	membership	and	

One-on-One	and	Station	Masters.		This	was	put	on	hold	until	Carl	returns.	
• Alan	North	thanked	everyone	who	helped	him	change	the	flat	on	his	trailer	during	the	last	

tournament.	
• A	thank	you	note	from	Donna	Crapps	was	passed	around.	
• Sammy	Crouch	reminded	everyone	that	the	Cast	for	Kids	will	be	on	June	7th.		There	are	25	

kids	signed	up	for	the	event.		Boaters	should	arrive	at	7:00	to	help	with	rods	and	tackle.	
• There	was	no	new	members	in	attendance.	
• Remember	the	following:		Wayne	Fulmer,	Bud	Dalton,	Paul	Shockey,	Life’s	wife,	Bill	Sturm,	

and	Jim	Cushman.	
• Our	blessing	was	rendered	and	lunch	was	served.	
• The	drawing	for	our	May	tournament	was	accomplished.		There	will	be	17	boats	fishing	with	

34	members.				
• Meeting	was	adjourned.			

	

              Next meeting is on June 19th  
     @ Macedonia Church.	

 

Meal will be Sliced Roast Beef, Potatoes & Gravy, Creamed Corn, Baked Beans, rolls, and Drink. 

Cost is $10.00 
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Tournament Results  
	

Our	May	Tournament	was	held	on	the	16th	out	of	Billy	Dreher	State	Park	and	32	members	participated.		
Sixteen	boats	departed	on	a	very	nice	day.		One	boater	did	not	show	up	for	the	tournament.		The	results	
were	80	fish	caught	at	an	approximate	weight	of	224	pounds.		All	of	the	teams	fishing	caught	a	limit.		This	
is	a	FIRST	for	the	Club.		There	was	one	dead	fish.	

	

May Champions 
Larry Moss and Joe Dowdell 

20.55 Pounds 
  

May Big Fish 
Randy Fulmer  
6.05 Pounds  

 
 

Congratulations!! 
 

Tournament News 
Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 
  

The June One-on-One will be held on the 13th. 
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Next Seniors Tournament is on June 20th 
                  

                             Results from our April Tournament 
             

                        First Place:  Ed Kelly and Eddie Sloop, 5 Fish, 19.00 pounds, 
no report. 

                   Second Place:  Al Odom and Joe Dowdell, 5 Fish, 15.20 pounds, 
on Top Water Baits. 

                    Third Place:  Carl Horn and Sam Drake, 5 Fish, 14.65 pounds, 
on Top Water and Lipless Crank Baits. 

         Fourth Place:  Bill Beard and Jock Prestigiacomo, 5 Fish, 13.85 pounds,                  
                                                on Top Water Baits. 

                    Fifth Place: Don Sky and Clint DeBrand, 5 Fish, 13.75 pounds, 
on Top Water Baits.  

 
 
 
Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  
www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com 	
Jim Cushman 	
803-360-4350 
424 Charles Kneece Road 
Leesville, SC   29070	


